
NOTICE
*****

 
No. PENGPF/PEN/PMIS/4/2025-Pen (Sec):   All the pensioners of RIMS, Imphal,
are hereby informed that the Institute has initiated the process of issuing
Identity Cards to all Pensioners/Family Pensioners/retd. NPS employees of
RIMS, Imphal, in accordance with the  Institute's Order No. 02/01/24-
GEN/RIMS dt. 15th July, 2025  for facilitation of their entry into the RIMS
campus and access to various Institutional facilities.
 
2.    In this connection, all eligible pensioners are requested to submit
the duly filled-in application form to the Pension & GPF Section, RIMS. The
said application form may be downloaded from the official RIMS website –
www.rims.edu.in.
 
3.       This issues with the approval of the Director, RIMS, Imphal.
 
 

 
 
 
 

(R.K. Mecolt Singh)
Deputy Director (Admn.)

 Memo No. PENGPF/PEN/PMIS/4/2025-Pen (Sec):
 
Copy to:-
1.P.S to the Director – for kind information of the Director, RIMS, Imphal.
2.The Medical Superintendent, RIMSH, Imphal.
3.The CAO/FA, RIMS, Imphal.
4.The Accounts Officer, RIMS, Imphal.
5.The President /Secretary, Pensioners’ Association, RIMS, Imphal.
6.The System Administrator, RIMS, Imphal – for uploading the Notice on the
RIMS website.
7.Concerned File.
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